
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 5, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,         
 
The Centerville Community School District Nurses would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your patience and cooperation as we return from winter break. While 2020 is behind us, we continue 
to ask that you remain diligent in practicing the same precautions that you have grown accustomed to 
over the last several months. This includes wearing a mask; washing your hands with soap and water 
for at least 20 seconds or using hand sanitizer as directed; and watching your distance, preferably at a 
minimum of 6 feet, in social settings. In addition to these measures, we’d like to remind you to keep 
children home when they aren’t feeling well and maintain strong communication with school staff 
and/or nurses with any health updates and pending test results, etc.  
 
With flu and cold season on the horizon, we’d also like to remind you of a few other reasons to keep 
your child out of school as we get back into the swing of things. 
  

~oral temperature of 100 degrees F or greater (without fever-reducing medications) 
 ~vomiting and/or diarrhea 
 ~unexplained skin eruptions or rashes 
 ~swelling, redness, discomfort, drainage of eyes 
 ~any infectious illness or questionable health concern 
 
Please remember that your child cannot return to school until he/she is fever free for 24 hours without 
the use of fever-reducing medication and should also remain vomit/diarrhea free for 24 hours prior to 
returning.  
 
We look forward to continuing to care for your students, please feel free to contact us with any questions 
or concerns using any of the methods listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Denise Howe, RN  Lakeview Elementary    (641)895-3809 (call or text) 
    denise.howe@centervillek12.org  Remind code: @lkvnurse 
 
Liz Harvey, RN  Centerville High School   (641)895-8143 (call or text) 
    liz.harvey@centervillek12.org  Remind code: @chsnurse1 
 
Meghan Decena, RN  Howar Middle School/Preschool  (641)856-7551 (call or text) 
    meghan.decena@centervillek12.org Remind code: @howarnurse 
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